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Coalition Liaisons with National Organizations


The Tacoma Pierce County Coalition to End Homelessness is inviting people interested 
in serving as a liaison from the Coalition to national homelessness, housing, health, and 
economic justice organizations.  These organizations represent our interests at the 
national level and work to secure federal legislation and funding on behalf of people 
experiencing homelessness and people with low wealth/low incomes.

 

Serving as a Coalition liaison means attending virtual meetings, reporting back to the 
relevant Coalition committee, sharing updates, new research, status of legislation, 
action alerts, opportunities for training and technical assistance.


There should be no out-of-pocket costs.  Unfortunately, the Coalition does not have 
funding to cover fee-based training.  


Maureen Howard will be the Coalition’s point of contact for the liaisons.  We’ll figure out 
the best way to communicate information without overwhelming the general listserv.


Here are some opportunities:


The National Coalition for the Homeless

       Civil Rights Committee - meets the 

       


The National Alliance to End Homelessness


The National Low Income Housing Coalition


Healthcare for the Homeless National Council


The National Community Reinvestment Coalition
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